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PUBLIC NOTICE 

Pursuant to the Open Public Meeting Act, Chapter 231, P.L. 1975, notice is 

hereby given that the Warren County Planning Board meeting scheduled for Monday, 

August 26, 2024 at the Wayne Dumont, Jr. Administration Building, 165 Route 519 

South, Belvidere, N.J. is canceled.  The next Planning Board meeting will be held on 

September 23, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. 
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